Maths Newsletter

Wow—we have come to the end of the school year! What a busy year we have had and what a lot of great maths learnt across the school. The children have been working really hard in school and at home with maths and we thank you for your support. Your child can still access Mathletics and Times Table Rockstars and Numbots over the summer to keep those all important maths skills going. It has been great to see parents and carers back into school for our maths stay and play sessions. We do hope you had fun and learnt a little too! These will continue next academic year so look out for the dates on the newsletter to put in your diary. Have a fabulous summer break! Mrs White

Half termly Maths Award

FS2 Alana Meyer-Johnson

Year 1 Ollie Wall

Year 2 Ivy Benfield

Year 3 Bobby Clarkson

Year 4 Henry Hullah

Year 5 Tyler Lawrence

Year 6 Isaac Ford

Looking for something different to do in the summer holidays?



MATHSCITY

Climb inside a giant bubble or a kaleidoscope. Try our laser Ring of Fire. Meet the challenge of our fascinating puzzles. Explore and discover the wonderful and surprising world of mathematics at **MathsCity** with over twenty interactive exhibits.

Set in buzzing Trinity, Leeds, you can complement your visit with great food, shopping or the cinema.

MathsCity is a MathsWorldUK production. MathsWorldUK aims to create the UK's first National Mathematics Discovery Centre, an interactive space in which visitors will enjoy and appreciate the power and importance of mathematics as a tool for understanding the world in which we live.

https://mathscity.co.uk/

And the winner is ...

Thank you so much for all the fabulous maths entries. The winning children are below. There were some fabulous ideas. Well done to all involved. We will run the competition again next academic year so watch out in the newsletter for the entry date. In the meantime, why don't you see if you can spot maths around you. Mrs White would love to see your maths photos.

See more ideas on www.have yougotmathseyes.com

KS1 Winners

Coral Summersall-Frith and Regie Petch

KS2 Winners

Zac Tiplady and Noah Parke



<u>Board games</u>

This term Mrs White has been running a lunchtime maths games club. The children have learnt how to play a variety of games such as Shut the Box. Triominoes and Plyt as well playing a bit of Bingo!

Games are not only great for mathematical learning but also for encouraging turn taking and social skills. Here are some of my favourites that have a hint of maths! If you want to try before you buy, Mrs White has some of these in school that you can borrow. Please feel free to come and chat to her.

Tríominoes,

Rummíkub,

Monopoly,

Plyt,

Pass the Pígs,

Battleshíps,

Connect 4,

Shut the box.





... anything with a dice!